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December 6, 2011

Adjudication Services

P.O. Box 37135

Washington, DC 20013


Re:  Denial of parking citation #8031138533
Dear Adjudication Officer:


I am denying the ticket for the following reason and request that you look into the fraudulent act of the officer issuing it, Officer Lopez, L., Badge #300.

On the morning of Friday December 2, 2011, my rental vehicle was parked at the 3900 block of W street N.W.  Parking in the area is restricted to two hours between 7:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m. unless the vehicle displays a “zone 3” parking permit.  I left the area at about 8:20 a.m. and drove my vehicle to my office in Alexandria.  Upon arriving at my office which is located at 1800 Diagonal Road, I decided to park my vehicle on the road and paid for street parking.  See parking receipt.  That receipt was obtained at 8:53 a.m. It expired at 10:53 a.m.  At about 11:05 a.m., I left my office and returned to Washington, D.C., to pickup my friend, Mr. Nabil Al Hage Ali, who lives at the 3917 W. Street N.W.  I parked my car in front of his apartment building at about 11:35 a.m. then went inside and waited for my friend to finish getting ready.  He and I left his apartment at about 12:20 to attend a conference at the Wardman Marriott.  See hotel parking receipt.  At 12:09 p.m., less than 50 minutes after I parked the car, officer Lopez, L. issued a citation stating that the vehicle was parked in the same spot from 7:48 until 12:09 p.m.  That citation is patently false.  Officer Lopez by issuing the citation has made a material misrepresentation of the time period my vehicle was in that location.  My vehicle was not in that spot for more than two hours.  In fact it was parked in that spot for under an hour.  While Officer Lopez may have seen the vehicle earlier in the day, it was never parked in that location for more than two hours.  I left in the morning at around 8:20 a.m. and returned for a brief period to pick up a friend.

I request that you set aside the citation and look into the procedures used by officer Lopez. It is unfair, a waste time, and abusive of authority to issue citations without a basis.

I have attached statements from my business partner, Mr. Neal Puckett, who saw me in the office in Alexandria from 8:55 to about 11:00 a.m. on December 2, 2011. I also attached a statement from my friend, Mr. Nabil Al-Hage Ali, who attests to my arriving at his apartment at about 11:35 and departing together at 12:20 p.m. on the same day.







Sincerely,







Haytham Faraj, Esq.
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